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17th January 2024  

Network AID Vehemently Condemn the Social Media Post Audios 

& Videos of Military Personnel Attack/Protest  

Network AID been a voluntary, nonprofit organisation that seeks to 

enhance the welfare and wellbeing of illiterate women and girls, 

youths, persons with disability and deprived children to have a 

healthy, safe, inclusive, and corrupt-free society where they are 

recognized, respected and identity protected  

Network AID joins the Government of Sierra Leone through the 

Ministry of Defence and Ministry of Information and Civic Education 

to vehemently condemn the social media post audios and videos 

of military personnel attack or protest. 

We view such post as disingenuous to the security apparatus of the 

state especially the military that seeks to provide, protect the 

territorial integrity of the state and its people; and upholding the 

constitution. 

As a country going through tough times, as citizens, we have a civic 

responsibility to provide factual information to the public and 

support the growth of the country by meaningfully engage the state, 

and non-state authority. 

Network AID thank the Ministry of Defense and the Ministry of 

Information and Civic Education for the swift rebuttal of the social 

media disingenuous post. And of cause the public for going about 

their daily routine. 
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